
 
To all WKC member federations  

 
29th May 2024 

 
Bulletin 3/2024 

 
 

The preparations for the 15th WKC World Championship for Cadets, Juniors, Seniors and 
Master and WKC Cup for Children are in full progress. 

 
We hereby wish to give some further useful tips and guidlines to prepare your team properly and on 
time for the forthcoming event: 

 
 Take care that you book accommodation on time as the city of Sheffield will be fully booked 

due to the event that we organize. In our previous Newsletter we have suggested some 
convenient hotels. Please check the official web site: https://www.wkc-org.net/ 

 
 Inquire about entry visas in good time. If you need them, contact the organizer as soon as 

possible and provide all necessary information for all team members: name, surname, 
position, date of birth, passport number and passport expiration date. Please note that the 
procedure may take a long time. The host will send you an invitation letter, but keep in mind 
that the issuing of visas is not the responsibility of the organizer, but of the government 
authorities, which he cannot influence. 

 
 To contact the Organizing Committee please use the following email address: 

eka.president@gmail.com 
 

 The online registration program will open on the 10th of August 2024 and it will close 
automatically on 25th of August 2024, so take care you register your team members on time 
before the deadline. We will soon send you the link for the online registration. 

 
 You will find attached the invoice for the annual membership fee with full payment 

instructions. The fee can be settled through the bank transfer or on the spot, as well as the 
participation fees. 

 
We wish all teams good preparations for the forthcoming event and hope to meet everybody in good 
health and spirit in Sheffield. 

 
Sincerely yours 

 
Marko Nicović 
President 
World Karate Confederation 

http://www.wkc-org.net/
mailto:eka.president@gmail.com

